Love The Zombie Apocalypse Zombie
Apocalypse Tril
This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the soft documents of this
love the zombie apocalypse zombie apocalypse tril by online. You might not
require more times to spend to go to the ebook inauguration as with ease as
search for them. In some cases, you likewise complete not discover the
revelation love the zombie apocalypse zombie apocalypse tril that you are
looking for. It will unconditionally squander the time.
However below, when you visit this web page, it will be fittingly extremely
simple to acquire as without difficulty as download lead love the zombie
apocalypse zombie apocalypse tril
It will not give a positive response many grow old as we run by before. You can
attain it even if sham something else at home and even in your workplace. hence
easy! So, are you question? Just exercise just what we present below as capably
as evaluation love the zombie apocalypse zombie apocalypse tril what you
similar to to read!

Vegan Zombie Apocalypse Wol-Vriey 2013-04-01 VEGAN ZOMBIE APOCALYPSE: In the
post-apocalypse worlderness, zombies rule the earth. They're allergic to meat,
and brains literally make them explode. Zombies now eat blood potatoes,
parasitic tubers grown in the flesh of humancows corralled in maximum security
farms. The necros, barbaric human nomads travelling the worlderness in floating
villages, worship the zombies. The necros both eat the zombies, and wear
clothes made from them; they live in houses built of bricks of undead flesh.
They also keep zombies as sex slaves. Two fugitives meet in the ancient ruins
of Texas. The first is Soil 15-f, a womancow who's escaped her farm a week
before she's due to be killed and her blood potato crop harvested. The second
fugitive is Able Kane, former head necros food technician, now sentenced to
death for heresy. But Soil is no ordinary humancow. Unknown to herself, she's
the vegan zombie agricultural revolution, and the zombies desperately want her
back. And the necros equally desperately want Able Kane dead. He's fled with a
forbidden discovery which will reshape the world for the worse if used. And
Able is just hardheaded/misguided enough to use it. With android zombinators
and the head necros assassin (Able's ex-girlfriend Morphia) after them, Soil
and Able Kane have no choice but to climb the lemon tree to Haeven, residence
of the zombie god Necro. And by anyone's reckoning, Soil and Able Kane are the
two people in the worlderness who should never have been let into Heaven. Back
cover description: Fear not mankind, the omniscient God Necro proclaims that
your tasty brains will be safe from the ravenous undead during the impending
zombie apocalypse. Unfortunately for most of you, however, the enlightened
zombie hoard plans to herd you like cattle on their potato plantations and use
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your fertile bodies to grow their specialized blood veggies. Only by
prostrating yourself before the Great Necro can you join forces with other
faithful necros and defend humanity from the ever encroaching zombie invasion.
But it won't be easy, especially if you've just escaped from the vegfarm - and
you already have the cattle brand on your forehead and the telltale potato
vines sprouting from your body. Bounty-hunting zombinators, flying cleaverladen helicopters and cockrockets, will soon be hot on your trail as you race
toward the Promised Land and the sanctuary that is known as the Republic of
Texas. Not only is "Vegan Zombie Apocalypse" one of the most bizarre stories
ever conceived, but its universal appeal should extend far beyond its bizarro
fan base. Enthusiasts of Science Fiction, Fantasy and Horror, and especially
zombie fiction lovers, should relish this book, even though it ventures into
the dark realm of the extraordinarily grotesque at times... many times
actually.
Anna and the Apocalypse Katharine Turner 2018-10-23 School’s out for the end of
the world. Anna and the Apocalypse is a horror comedy about a teenager who
faces down a zombie apocalypse with a little help from her friends. Anna
Shepherd is a straight-A student with a lot going on under the surface: she’s
struggling with her mom’s death, total friend drama, and the fallout from
wasting her time on a very attractive boy. She’s looking forward to skipping
town after graduation—but then a zombie apocalypse majorly disrupts the
holidays season. It’s going to be very hard to graduate high school without a
brain. To save the day, Anna, her friends, and her frenemies will have to
journey straight to the heart of one of the most dangerous places ever known, a
place famous for its horror, terror, and pain...high school. This novel is
inspired by the musical feature film, Anna and the Apocalypse—sing and slay
along at home with the VOD release! An Imprint Book
In Harm's Way Shawn Chesser 2014-09-04 In Harm's Way, Book 3 in the Surviving
the Zombie Apocalypse series, picks up on Day 8 where "Soldier On: Surviving
the Zombie Apocalypse" left off. Outbreak - Day 8 After running and gunning
across much of the western U.S., Cade Grayson, former Delta Force operator, is
finally reunited with his wife Brook and daughter Raven. Hours after arriving
at the relative safety of Schriever Air Force Base in Colorado Springs, the new
Capital of the United States, Cade is approached by the new President, Valerie
Clay. Her request is simple: she appeals to the patriot in him to rejoin the
Unit that he left for civilian life fifteen months prior and once more go into
harm's way, taking the fight to the enemy. Meanwhile, Duncan Winters, Vietnamera aviator, finds himself stranded in Springs along with BLM firefighter
Daymon Bush. Both men arrived with Cade and were promised transport back to
Eden, Utah. Duncan longs to be reunited in Eden with his brother Logan, a
survivalist/ Doomsday prepper. Daymon, with no surviving family, knows only one
thing for certain: he doesn't want to remain trapped behind the wire inside of
a huge government-run military base. Mere days after Washington D.C. is overrun
and the sitting President goes missing, Robert Christian, billionaire kingmaker
who has been waiting in the wings for a world-changing event such as this,
marshals his group of mercenaries led by former Navy SEAL Ian Bishop. Their
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mission: to control what remains of the United States by any means necessary
and ultimately reshape the country to fit their warped vision for a new world
order. Will Cade accept President Clay's overture and embark on a new high
priority mission alongside his friend and mentor, Delta Commander General Mike
Desantos? Will Brook Grayson continue to hone her newly found survival skills
and successfully train her eleven-year-old daughter Raven to defend herself
against the undead threat? Will Captain Ronnie Gaines and his SF soldiers from
Fort Kit Carson succeed in clearing downtown Springs of the zombie menace? Will
Duncan and Daymon survive their flight from Schriever Air Force Base and find
the survivalist group in Eden? Can the human race survive what appears to be
its final extinction level event?
Mental Health Tips for the Zombie Apocalypse Shaun Phelps 2015-05-11 "I read
this book late at night after everyone else was in bed and I almost injured
myself trying not to laugh too loudly. Even though I narrowly avoided a trip to
the ER I enjoyed this workbook immensely and it is definitely a book that I
will get in the dead tree version as well. Shaun Phelps has a real winner in
this book not only does it have helpful tips it is also hilariously funny.
After reading this book and my hands on experience I feel like a mental health
expert so hurry and grab your copy today." -Rosa Thomas-McBroom
horrorgeekmagazine.com "There has been a great deal of thought as to how to
prepare oneself for a zombie apocalypse: Gather ammunition, food, find a safe
and secure facility, etc... We have seen it time and time again on the movie
screen and in books. The best intentioned characters and air-tight security
strongholds appear impenetrable at first glance, but by the end of the story
something has gone tragically awry. There is a common theme to this awryness:
People. Unlike food and bullets, people serve their own purpose. Their purpose
is survival. It doesn't matter how much you know or love your friend, family
member, or whomever. No one is more important to any person than themselves.
How could they be? They grew their entire lives in their body. Can you pretend
to know someone else's thoughts? Do you expect other people to know yours? But
I digress-we obviously don't have time for lectures. People are funny things,
they have brains with excesses or absences of hormones; they have impulsive
behaviors and hidden agendas. People have expectations for the way the world
works and how they should be treated. Bullets and food never have to adapt
their recipe to deal with trauma. The brain stores fear and anger hidden even
to our own conscious mind, and the brain adds the hormones necessary to survive
in difficult times. As a result, humans start reacting to even the most
unexpected stimulus as if it were death itself-or the perfect time to start
screaming at the worst possible moment. Some of this book may sound callous.
There is a great deal to be explored regarding humanity, and what defines
humanity in the face of great danger. Can we maintain our humanity while
leaving our friends to die? What is humanity when life becomes so precious and
our morals are stripped to bare bones? I will not be surprised to hear this
book does not sit well with many of its readers. Please recognize that when
faced with great danger we must make difficult decisions. How do we deal with
those decisions? How can we make the great sacrifices of our friends and
neighbors actually mean something? No one is perfect, and in an imperfect
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situation we are likely to make some regrettable decisions. Should we give up?
If your answer is yes, you bought the wrong workbook. This is not "Mental
Health Tips to Help You DIE in the Zombie Apocalypse." There is no way I'm
going to be able to make a follow-up workbook if my entire readership base is
dead. Moving on: Our pre-apocalyptic society condemns violence. We also believe
people can change. We hate what substance abuse does, but we hope for the
substance abusers. We provide mental health services in the belief that people
can alter their lifestyles and make better decisions. In the zombie apocalypse
this belief must be maintained. If society is to thrive we must find a way to
bravely overcome the emotional traumas that are guaranteed to come, from both
internal and external sources. People are, kindly put, inadequately prepared
for a zombie apocalypse. To survive we must take the best from every corner of
the psychological insights provided to us. So that is exactly what this
workbook will do. I will guide you through a variety of perspectives to help
you think, grow, and thrive. My approach may appear offensive, but it may also
be the very thing that will save your life. "
The Undead Road David Powers King 2016-01-02 Nothing brings the family together
like a zombie apocalypse ... Fifteen-year-old Jeremy Barnes would rather watch
a zombie movie than shoot a real one, but he has no choice if his family wants
to survive the end of the world. Their plan? Drive across the infected United
States to a cabin in the Colorado Rockies without a scratch, but their trip
takes a complicated detour in the middle of Nebraska when they find Kaylynn, a
girl who can handle a baseball bat better than Jeremy can hold a .45 Beretta.
And when they stumble into a sanctuary, Jeremy soon learns that Kaylynn is
stronger than she looks-a deadly secret lies inside her. After the radio picks
up a distress call from Kansas City about a possible cure, Jeremy's parents go
with a team to investigate. They never return. The only way to find their
parents is for Jeremy and his sister Jewel to rely on a dangerous girl who
might just turn on them at any moment.
Love in an Undead Age Anne Geever 2019-08
Zombie Apocalypse Preparation David Houchins 2016-04-12 We can’t guarantee this
guide will save your life. But we can guarantee it will keep you smiling while
the living dead are chowing down on you. This is the only tool you need to
survive the zombie apocalypse. OK, that’s not really true. But when the SHTF
you’re going to want a survival guide that’s not just geared toward day-to-day
survival. You’ll need one that addresses the essential skills for true
nourishment of the human spirit. Living through the end of the world isn’t
worth a damn unless you can enjoy yourself in any way you want. (Except, of
course, for anything having to do with abuse. We could never condone such
things. At least the publisher’s lawyers say we can’t.)
Love Letters and Zombies Leah Hermann 2022-03-27 Millie Mathis is Connor
Hughes' everything. There's a burning passion and a lifelong connection between
them that refuses to be extinguished by an apocalypse. It's the kind of love
people pray for during their lifetime, but only a select few get the chance to
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experience it.Ever since the day Millie moved from the East Coast to a small
city in Utah, Connor knew she would be his last and forever-his only. Soon,
they began imagining a future together-a future only couples madly in love
dream about. Millie and Connor never thought they would have to fight for their
survival during a zombie apocalypse. They would never have guessed fate would
separate them, leaving them to endure the dangers, roaming the earth without
one another. Connor's will to reunite with Millie is unbreakable. Even with
thousands of miles separating the two lovers, Connor won't give up on finding
the person who holds his heart. With the help of Millie's letters blazing a
trail-keeping Connor traveling in the right direction-the future seems hopeful,
but in a world overrun by the undead, a happy ending is never guaranteed. Love
Letters and Zombies is a novel about living, loving, and surviving. It's a book
of lows and highs, a book of twists and turns, and one you won't want to put
down.
Solstice Donna Burgess 2012-05-15 On the eve of winter Solstice, a massive
flash envelopes the Earth and then there is nothing. The sun no longer shines
and civilization is plunged into unending darkness. Those exposed to the
mysterious flash have changed-they have become bloodthirsty, cunning, and
determined to devour anyone who is not infected. They are Ragers. In Sweden, a
group of uneasy travelers hears a broken broadcast. There is hope. Something
called Sanctuary waits, but it is thousands of miles away, somewhere on the
shores of the British Isles. Meanwhile, in a London supermarket, a high school
English teacher from the States finds himself stranded along with a handful of
students on a senior trip. Outside, hoards of hungry Ragers await, ready to
tear them limb from limb. Their only hope is to find Sanctuary. Solstice is a
tale of hope, terror, survival, and finding love at the end of the World.
Shadow of Nevermore Lilly Black 2020-05-08 Shadow of Nevermore, the second
installment in Lilly Black's Gods of Earth Series picks up where the Deadfall
left off with Olivia's husband returning after being declared dead in the
zombie apocalypse. Olivia's love life is in turmoil, June continues to evolve
from her sheltered and bigoted upbringing, and Dani tries to determine if the
spell the witch cast on her is a gift or a curse. Then Liana makes her own trip
up the mountain where she is forced to decide if she is willing to trade the
scars that have always plagued her for the unpredictability of the witch's
magic. As the four friends face life and love after the fall of civilization,
they learn that zombies are not the worst part of the end of the world. Humans
are. No matter what they do, they always seem to find themselves on the radar
of the most evil people who have survived, culminating in a gut-wrenching end
with one of Lilly Black's most cruel and twisted cliffhangers to date.
The Last Michael John Grist 2016-06-04 7 billion zombies. 1 man. When the
zombie apocalypse hits America, not a soul is left alive. Except Amo. He's a
comic book artist. He's a video game world builder. He's just a regular guy
living in New York city, with only his wits, creativity and basic decency to
guide him. He's alone against 7 billion zombies. Will he survive? 'Robinson
Crusoe' meets the zombie apocalypse like you've never seen it before, packed
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with adventure, gore and a mind-blowing twist. A tale of post-apocalyptic,
zombie survival action that kicks off the Zombie Ocean series, continued in
Book 2, The Lost. Burning questions will be raised and answered, like: - How do
you survive when the whole world wants to eat you? - Where does hope come from
when you're the last one alive? - Where are all the zombies going, and what on
Earth do they really want? Would you survive? Measure yourself against Amoscroll up and get your copy now. If you like apocalyptic stories like 'I Am
Legend', 'The Girl with All the Gifts' or 'The Walking Dead' you will love this
book. Reviews "A thoroughly enjoyable zombie romp unlike any other piece of
zombie lore I've come across." - Dominic McCann "Loved this! A surprising twist
on the zombie novel. - Mike "Not your typical Zombie apocalypse book! Loved the
ending." - M. Barker "By far this is the BEST zombie book I have ever read." Cherie Unsworth "I loved it. You never know what is coming next." - Shelly
Newkirk
Dead Hunger VIII Eric A. Shelman 2015-01-31 THE NELSON MOORE CHRONICLE IS A
TRIP ... Nelson Moore, our lovable stoner, takes over the telling of this, the
eighth installment in the series. What he shares is terrifying and surprising.
After encountering the living dead in Central Park, Nelson decides he must
escape New York City and get to his grandfather, Jim Scofield, in Concord, New
Hampshire. With his mellow, sweet demeanor, nobody could have predicted what
this kind-hearted dude went through on his journey. Concord is only hours away,
but things have a way of twisting around during a zombie apocalypse. As Nelson
works his way through the dangerous streets of New York, he encounters other
survivors; some friends, some strangers. Compassionate and unable to say no to
people in need, his plans are tweaked - and the resulting madness will help to
build the character you first came to know and love in volume four of these
chronicles. Gem Cardoza asks Nelson to tell his story, unaware of the horrors
he went through on his journey across the country. Nelson reluctantly agrees
and leaves nothing out, from the death of his friends to each terrifying
encounter with the walking dead. If you thought Nelson was intriguing before,
this will change the way you see our long-haired, scooter-riding friend. Sit
back and dig in. Maybe pack a bowl, too. It might help set the mood.
The Forest of Hands and Teeth Carrie Ryan 2009-03-10 In Mary's world there are
simple truths. The Sisterhood always knows best. The Guardians will protect and
serve. The Unconsecrated will never relent. And you must always mind the fence
that surrounds the village; the fence that protects the village from the Forest
of Hands and Teeth. But, slowly, Mary’s truths are failing her. She’s learning
things she never wanted to know about the Sisterhood and its secrets, and the
Guardians and their power. And, when the fence is breached and her world is
thrown into chaos, about the Unconsecrated and their relentlessness. Now, she
must choose between her village and her future, between the one she loves and
the one who loves her. And she must face the truth about the Forest of Hands
and Teeth. Could there be life outside a world surrounded in so much death?
[STAR] "A bleak but gripping story...Poignant and powerful."-Publishers Weekly,
Starred "A postapocalyptic romance of the first order, elegantly written from
title to last line."-Scott Westerfeld, author of the Uglies series and
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Leviathan "Intelligent, dark, and bewitching, The Forest of Hands and Teeth
transitions effortlessly between horror and beauty. Mary's world is one that
readers will not soon forget."-Cassandra Clare, bestselling author of City of
Bones "Opening The Forest of Hands and Teeth is like cracking Pandora's box: a
blur of darkness and a precious bit of hope pour out. This is a beautifully
crafted, page-turning, powerful novel. I thoroughly enjoyed it."-Melissa Marr,
bestselling author of Wicked Lovely and Ink Exchange "Dark and sexy and scary.
Only one of the Unconsecrated could put this book down."-Justine Larbalestier,
author of How to Ditch Your Fairy
Z-Burbia: The Road Trip Trilogy Jake Bible 2021-06-08 Z-Burbia 4: Cannibal
Road: Description- Forced out of Asheville, Jace Stanford’s family, along with
a convoy of suburbanites, misfits, criminals, and soldiers, must battle their
way through the I-40 corridor of Eastern Tennessee. When they are separated
from their friends and allies in Knoxville, the Stanfords have to rely on their
skills as post-apocalyptic survivors to fight off the Zs, insane Vols fans,
homicidal sorority girls, and the most deadly of the post-apocalyptic threatscannibal gangs! No longer are the Stanfords trying to survive day by day, but
hour by hour and minute by minute, as they flee Z-Burbia and race through the
hellscape of Cannibal Road! Reviews- “Once again Mr. Bible has cracked me up in
the zombie apocalypse! Jace is still funny as hell, I love him. Elsbeth is
still bad ass and she is my favorite. Stella and the kids brought out some cans
of whoop ass as well!” -Melissa Martin, 5-star Goodreads review “I'm running
out of things to say about how much I love this series. Each book is just as
good as the last.” -Jennifer Wheeler, 5-star Goodreads review Z-Burbia 5: The
Bleeding Heartland: Description- The American Midwest was a bucolic landscape
that didn’t quite adjust to the zombie apocalypse. Instead of open arms and
welcoming faces, there are now open mouths and ravenous Zs. The blue collar
drive to work hard has become a red-mouthed hunger for flesh. Jace Stanford,
his family, and the rag tag bunch of Whispering Pines survivors, private
military contractors, laborers, and former (hopefully?) cannibals now must face
the vast, exposed space of America’s Heartland in order to get to a possible
sanctuary in the post-apocalyptic ruins of Boulder, Colorado. Just a simple
convoy from point A to point B, right? Yeah, right. Nothing is ever simple in
Z-Burbia! Z-Burbia 6: Rocky Mountain Die: Description- With the plains to their
backs, Jace Stanford and crew are just steps from their destination: the
Stronghold of Boulder, CO. All they have to do is battle the mega-powerful,
corporate/political/military entity that is the Consortium, survive the
brainwashed killing machines that call themselves the Sisters, and deal with a
mad scientist hell bent on making life really, really hard for everyone because
he’s just a f*ing jerk. Not a problem! If anyone can get his friends and family
through a nightmare like this, it’s Jace Stanford! What’s that? There’s a horde
of zombies that’s close to half a million strong coming for them all? Okay,
everyone’s screwed… It is Z-Burbia after all! Other books by Jake Bible: By
Series: The Apex Trilogy (Dead Mech, The Americans, Metal & Ash) The Kaiju
Winter Series Roak: Galactic Bounty Hunter Series The Mega/Team Grendel
Thrillers The Flipside Sagas Max Rage: Intergalactic Badass! Black Box Inc.
Series Dead Mech/The Apex Trilogy The Salvage Merc One Series Fighting Iron
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Series Dead Team Alpha Series The AntiBio Series Reign of Four By Genre: PostApocalyptic- The Z-Burbia Series Dead Team Alpha Series Dead Mech/The Apex
Trilogy EverRealm Fighting Iron Series The AntiBio Series The Kaiju Winter
Series Zombies!- The Z-Burbia Series Dead Team Alpha Series Dead Mech/The Apex
Trilogy EverRealm Science Fiction- Roak: Galactic Bounty Hunter Series Max
Rage: Intergalactic Badass! The Flipside Sagas The Salvage Merc One Series Drop
Team Zero Outpost Hell Galactic Vice Agent Prime Dead Mech/The Apex Trilogy
Fighting Iron Series Mech Corps Reign of Four The AntiBio Series In Perpetuity
Thriller/Action/Adventure- Max Rage: Intergalactic Badass! The Mega/Team
Grendel Thrillers The Flipside Sagas Blood Cruise Agent Prime Galactic Vice
Horror- The Z-Burbia Series Blood Cruise Stone Cold Bastards Fantasy/Urban
Fantasy/Dark Fantasy- Black Box Inc. Series Stone Cold Bastards EverRealm YA/MG
Novels- ScareScapes! (middle grade scifi adventure Intentional Haunting (2014
Bram Stoker Award Finalist- YA horror) Little Dead Man (YA zombie apocalypse)
By Series: The Apex Trilogy (Dead Mech, The Americans, Metal & Ash) Roak:
Galactic Bounty Hunter Series The Mega/Team Grendel Thrillers The Flipside
Sagas Max Rage: Intergalactic Badass! Black Box Inc. Series Dead Mech/The Apex
Trilogy The Salvage Merc One Series Fighting Iron Series Dead Team Alpha Series
The AntiBio Series The Kaiju Winter Series Reign of Four Genres- zombie
apocalypse, post-apocalyptic, dark humor, satire Keywords: zombies, postapocalyptic, walking dead, George Romero, undead, post apocalyptic Key Phrases:
apocalyptic fiction, apocalyptic books, post-apocalypse books, zombie
apocalypse satire, post-apocalyptic books, post-apocalyptic fiction, postapocalyptic collection, zombie apocalypse survival kit, zombie apocalypse
books, George Romero books
The Zombie Survival Guide Max Brooks 2003 An illustrated, comprehensive guide
to surviving an attack by hordes of the predatory undead explains zombie
physiology and behavior, the most effective weaponry and defense strategies,
how to outfit one's home for a long siege, and how to survive in any territory
or terrain. Original. 35,000 first printing.
Tales of the Dead and Dying S.D. Smith 2013-10-13 Tales of the Dead and Dying:
Stories of Zombie Survival In the near future Earth will be overpopulated, wars
for food and water would be commonplace. Fearing this, the major governments of
the world devise a plan in secret. A manufactured virus is covertly released
into the world’s populace. A way of thinning the herd. But what the governments
did not know is that the virus will mutate, causing the dead to rise. A toxic
black sludge known as “black blood” oozes from the mouths of the walking dead.
If this black blood gets into the eyes, mouth or open wound the victim will
turn. Of course the rich and powerful, the 1%, are safely tucked away while the
rest of humanity struggles to survive this zombie apocalypse. These are the
stories of the dead and dying. 1. Closing Time by S.D. Smith A small group is
trapped in Billy’s Bar as the zombie apocalypse sweeps into small town, USA.
Tensions rise and leaders emerge as the group struggles to survive against the
coming storm. The undead have risen, fueled by an inconsolable hunger and the
smell of pumping blood. What powers them? What drives them? What is the black
substance pouring from their mouths and how does it kill? Journey with the
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survivors as they plan their escape from certain death. Who will live, and who
will rise again? No one knows and no one is safe. Only one thing is certain:
They are coming, and there is no stopping the hoard. 2. The Dead Girl by S.D.
Smith Jack knew everything would never be the same. It had been two years since
his wife and child died, and he had been used to his life as a scavenger on the
road. He was content to live like that - getting hired, scavenging supplies,
and getting paid, again, and again, and again - until one job changed
everything. He had learned the only rule in this world: kill or be killed. But
she was, by far, the prettiest monster he had ever seen, and it was, by far,
the most hopeful he had even been in two years. With a cure apparently in
sight, the end of the zombie outbreak seems close at hand - but not without one
final twist that would upend Jack’s world again in ways he had never before
imagined possible 3. Rogue Traders by Fletcher Rhoden Martin Rosen is on his
way to Las Vegas, but it’s the trip itself that’s the real gamble -- stay in
Los Angeles and be eaten by the hordes of cannibal zombies that have overtaken
society, or head across the desert for last-chance salvation at a rumored
rescue camp in Sin City. Halfway there, car trouble puts Martin and his wife
and young son on the side of the highway and in the clutches of Riley
Parmenter, a rogue trader who appears to be their savior. Martin worries that
Riley’s intentions are much more sinister, but the zombies are attacking, and
there’s no more time for deliberation. There is enough time for two things: To
kill and to survive. When the dust settles, Martin and Riley will have their
day... 4. It Only Takes One by Richard Pulfer Within the fortified confines of
Bunker Three, the rich and powerful are safe from the Infection, guarded by
heavily armed soldiers and seemingly vaccinated against plague which has
ravaged the world. But Corporal Mike Hithers worries the inhabitants of Bunker
3 might not be taking the threat seriously. When a simple joyriding results in
a full-scale breach of the Bunker, Mike must team up with Mel, the determined
daughter of a senator, to escape – only to find the Infection is not the only
threat in this terrifying new landscape. 5. Road Work by Richard Pulfer There’s
no room for complaining after the world ends. Nonetheless, ex-bike messenger
Dave has a pretty dirty job. Saddled with bloody leftovers from the butcher’s
shop, Dave must act as bait for the flesh-eating guzzlers which roam the
plague-ridden city, while his friends salvage for any supplies they can find.
But there are far worse predators roaming the apocalyptic wasteland than the
guzzlers, and Dave must rely on his own wits if he wants to survive the day as
well as salvage a mission vital to his group’s continued existence in a world
which has long since ended. Zombies, the Walking Dead, zombie apocalypse,
horror Survival, Zombie Survival, Zombie, dead
The Maker's Guide to the Zombie Apocalypse Simon Monk 2015-10-01 Where will you
be when the zombie apocalypse hits? Trapping yourself in the basement? Roasting
the family pet? Beheading reanimated neighbors? No way. You’ll be building
fortresses, setting traps, and hoarding supplies, because you, savvy survivor,
have snatched up your copy of The Maker's Guide to the Zombie Apocalypse before
it’s too late. This indispensable guide to survival after Z-day, written by
hardware hacker and zombie anthropologist Simon Monk, will teach you how to
generate your own electricity, salvage parts, craft essential electronics, and
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out-survive the undead.,p>Take charge of your environment: –Monitor zombie
movement with trip wires and motion sensors –Keep vigilant watch over your
compound with Arduino and Raspberry Pi surveillance systems –Power zombie
defense devices with car batteries, bicycle generators, and solar power Escape
imminent danger: –Repurpose old disposable cameras for zombie-distracting
flashbangs –Open doors remotely for a successful sprint home –Forestall subplot
disasters with fire and smoke detectors Communicate with other survivors: –Hail
nearby humans using Morse code –Pass silent messages with two-way vibration
walkie-talkies –Fervently scan the airwaves with a frequency hopper For anyone
from the budding maker to the keen hobbyist, The Maker’s Guide to the Zombie
Apocalypse is an essential survival tool. Uses the Arduino Uno board and
Raspberry Pi Model B+ or Model 2
Married with Zombies Jesse Petersen 2010 A heartwarming tale of terror in the
middle of the zombie apocalypse. Meet Sarah and David. Once upon a time they
met and fell in love. But now they're on the verge of divorce and going to
couples' counseling. On a routine trip to their counselor, they notice a few
odd things - the lack of cars on the highway, the missing security guard, and
the fact that their counselor, Dr. Kelly, is ripping out her previous client's
throat. Meet the Zombies. Now, Sarah and David are fighting for survival in the
middle of the zombie apocalypse. But, just because there are zombies, doesn't
mean your other problems go away. If the zombies don't eat their brains, they
might just kill each other.
Mistakes I Made During the Zombie Apocalypse Michelle Kilmer 2015-10-01 In an
undead world, death is only one mistake away. How does one survive the zombie
apocalypse? 17-year-old Ian Ward couldn't tell you because he is dying in one.
From a closet in a second floor bedroom of an abandoned house, he recounts his
tale of "survival" in a backwards journey through the choices that put him
there. When the world ends, Mistakes I Made During the Zombie Apocalypse is the
anti-survival guide that just might keep you alive. **This is a novella based
in the same world and plague as Michelle's novels When the Dead and The
Spread**
Zombies in Western Culture John Vervaeke 2017-06-15 Why has the zombie become
such a pervasive figure in twenty-first-century popular culture? John Vervaeke,
Christopher Mastropietro and Filip Miscevic seek to answer this question by
arguing that particular aspects of the zombie, common to a variety of media
forms, reflect a crisis in modern Western culture. The authors examine the
essential features of the zombie, including mindlessness, ugliness and
homelessness, and argue that these reflect the outlook of the contemporary West
and its attendant zeitgeists of anxiety, alienation, disconnection and
disenfranchisement. They trace the relationship between zombies and the theme
of secular apocalypse, demonstrating that the zombie draws its power from being
a perversion of the Christian mythos of death and resurrection. Symbolic of a
lost Christian worldview, the zombie represents a world that can no longer
explain itself, nor provide us with instructions for how to live within it. The
concept of 'domicide' or the destruction of home is developed to describe the
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modern crisis of meaning that the zombie both represents and reflects. This is
illustrated using case studies including the relocation of the Anishinaabe of
the Grassy Narrows First Nation, and the upheaval of population displacement in
the Hellenistic period. Finally, the authors invoke and reformulate symbols of
the four horseman of the apocalypse as rhetorical analogues to frame those
aspects of contemporary collapse that elucidate the horror of the zombie.
Zombies in Western Culture: A Twenty-First Century Crisis is required reading
for anyone interested in the phenomenon of zombies in contemporary culture. It
will also be of interest to an interdisciplinary audience including students
and scholars of culture studies, semiotics, philosophy, religious studies,
eschatology, anthropology, Jungian studies, and sociology.
So... I Survived the Zombie Apocalypse and All I Got Was This Podcast Chris W.
Freeman 2013-12-03 In the middle of a zombie apocalypse, Mara Mitchell
discovers that the zombies only eat males, and she goes on a mission to make
friends with the undead.
Monster Island David Wellington 2014-04-01 First in the cult classic trilogy:
“A fantastic zombie novel . . . There are many layers to this zombie
apocalypse, and this book just gets things rolling” (Booklist). Welcome to New
York City, Population Zero? The power grid has collapsed. There is no running
water, no light, no heat. The massive neon signs of Times Square are dark now,
and the subway trains crouch silent in their tunnels, waiting for commuters who
will never return. An epidemic of staggering lethality has passed over the city
and left nothing living in its wake. And yet the city is not deserted. The dead
have returned to life, and they're hungry. The millions of people who once
worked and lived in New York have been turned into cannibalistic monsters whose
only function is to consume. No living person would dare enter the city--it
would be suicide. Dekalb doesn't have a choice. He must protect his daughter's
future, and that means retrieving vital medical supplies from the UN building
in Midtown. A cadre of teenage girl soldiers have been recruited to help him
find what he needs, and get back alive. They're well armed. They're devoted to
their mission and willing to sacrifice anything to pull it off. But the odds
against them are staggering. Especially when it turns out that not all zombies
are created equal. Deep inside the city a medical student named Gary comes back
from the dead different--his mind is intact. He can still think and feel. He's
hungry, just like the rest, but unlike them he can plan, plot, and scheme. He
can even lead the others, bending them to his will. Soon he has a small army at
his command, a growing mob of rotting corpses all devoted to one cause: to find
meat for their master. When Dekalb and Gary cross paths sparks will fly,
destinies will clash--and the future of humanity will be decided, one head shot
at a time.
Fury Shawn Chesser 2021-06-05 SURVIVING THE ZOMBIE APOCALYPSE: FURY"A gutwrenching, hard hitting series that will leave you breathless." John O'Brien Best-selling author of the New World series"Shawn Chesser is a master of the
zombie genre." Mark Tufo - Best-selling author of the Zombie Fallout
series"Through a combination of tight, well-structured plots and fully realized
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characters, Chesser has emerged as one of the top indie writers in the
business." Joe McKinney - Two-time Bram Stoker Award winner and best-selling
author of the Dead World seriesSURVIVING THE ZOMBIE APOCALYPSE: FURYEdited by
Monique Happy Editorial Services120,000 wordsOutbreak - Week 1Presidents,
premieres, prime ministers, entire governments disappeared instantly, like a
fragile house of cards in a hurricane. Some hid deep underground or holed up in
fortified strongholds, but most were swallowed up by the dead, never to be
heard from again.Created in a biosafety level 4 lab in Wuhan, China, a
bioweapon meant to sicken and quickly kill an enemy population-leaving intact
infrastructure, resources, and vast swaths of fertile farmland-instead causes
the infected to die and return as mindless, flesh-eating zombies.When the
bioweapon escapes the BSL-4 lab and all efforts to contain its rapid spread
within Hubei province fail, the Chinese Communist Party leadership dispatch
agents to the United States with one mission: to level the playing field by
seeding an unsuspecting American population with what will eventually be known
worldwide as the Omega virus.As the zombie scourge spreads like wildfire, the
People's Liberation Army takes advantage, landing sizeable ground forces on
America's shores.Now, nearly a year later, having lost many loved ones and
brothers in arms to Omega, Captain Cade Grayson-father, patriot, Delta Force
commander-has one goal in life: to push the communist invaders back into the
sea. When the PLA's purported Spring Offensive fails to materialize, Cade leads
his Pale Riders on a mission to Idaho, where he finds clues that lead him to
believe the CCP leadership has a sinister new plan in the works. A plan whose
game-changing main component will allow the enemy to quickly finish the job
Omega started.To confirm the validity of the evidence, Cade needs to
interrogate a recently apprehended high-value target. With the clock ticking
and time of the essence, he makes an overture to an old friend.Will his request
be heard in time to mount an adequate response to the perceived threat?Will the
walls hold against the multitude of walking dead drawn to the hustle and bustle
of New District, Colorado?In the end, will Cade finally be granted the closure
necessary to extinguish the fury threatening to burn a hole in his heart?Or
will the infamous Mr. Murphy throw a monkey wrench into the operation and
succeed in ruining everything they've worked so hard to create?Come along and
find out who has what it takes to Survive the Zombie Apocalypse.
The Enemy Charlie Higson 2010-06-23 In the wake of a devastating disease,
everyone sixteen and older is either dead or a decomposing, brainless creature
with a ravenous appetite for flesh. Teens have barricaded themselves in
buildings throughout London and venture outside only when they need to scavenge
for food. The group of kids living a Waitrose supermarket is beginning to run
out of options. When a mysterious traveler arrives and offers them safe haven
at Buckingham Palace, they begin a harrowing journey across London. But their
fight is far from over-the threat from within the palace is as real as the one
outside it. Full of unexpected twists and quick-thinking heroes, The Enemy is a
fast-paced, white-knuckle tale of survival in the face of unimaginable horror.
Sanctuary Joshua Jared Scott 2012-04-15 Brutal, agonizing convulsions
simultaneously strike a quarter of the Earth's population. There is no warning
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and no discernible pattern regarding race, age, gender, or region. The
afflicted die within moments of one another. Seven minutes later they rise
again and attack the living. The speed at which the disaster happens is too
great for any organized response. Towns are overrun. The government and
military find themselves unable to react. Civilization crumbles in a matter of
hours. By the end of the first day, the streets are filled with shambling
corpses, mindless beings driven solely by the desire to feed. Jacob Thornton
decides his only chance is to abandon his home. Fleeing the city, he travels
north, encountering other survivors on the way. Together, they gather supplies,
seek a place of safety, and discover through trial and error how to defend
against the zombies. Yet, the creatures never stop moving, and they have begun
to leave the population centers, spreading across the land.
A Tale of the Zombie Apocalypse Joe Augustyn 2014-04-18 An epic tale of terror
begins on a foggy night when a carload of teens are detoured down a lonely
country road... tricked to a secluded cemetery where a centuries-old horror
lurks among the ancient tombstones. When a raging superstorm blacks out the
region, a pair of State Troopers are dispatched to investigate strange reports
received at headquarters before all communication was disrupted. They soon find
themselves trapped in a zombie nightmare, struggling to protect a small band of
survivors from hordes of ravenous corpses reanimated by an alien virus, while
trying to escape to warn the world about the growing menace. The danger
intensifies when a crazed sheriff with a secret agenda seals off the last open
roads and with his faithful deputy begins hunting humans. From the atmospheric
set-up to the relentless trademark action of the author, DEAD RAIN takes the
reader on a gripping journey from the desolate Pine Barrens through flooded
small town streets to a white-knuckle adventure on the storm-tossed ocean.
The Key to Survival Kate L. Mary 2017-02-10 After finding her fianc� in a
compromising position, Jane heads to a private island resort in Key West to
clear her head. There she meets Austin, six years younger than she is and the
exact opposite of her fianc� in every way, he seems like the perfect
prescription to cure her heartbreak. But everything changes when the virus that
had previously only been a minor nuisance morphs into a full-blown epidemic.
Four miles from the mainland and surrounded by ocean, Austin and Jane believe
they're safe from what's happening in the world, but a virus no knows borders
and it isn't long before other guests start coming down with the illness.
Zombie isn't a word that anyone likes to throw around, but it's the only
explanation the couple can think of when one of the other hotel guests tries to
eat Austin's face off. As things go from bad to worse and Jane leans on Austin
more and more, she soon finds herself wondering if her little trip to Florida
wasn't just the key to her survival, but also the key to finding a man who will
love her the way she deserves.
The Experiment Zombie Apocalypse
The Zombie Driven Life David Wood 2012-05-01 High school nobody Kenan is doing
just fine in the midst of the zombie apocalypse, thank you very much, but when
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his dream girl Katy comes stumbling around the corner, she turns his world
upside-down as they embark on a nightmarish road trip that leads to the very
source of the plague of the walking dead. An action-packed horror tale laced
with dark humor. "Well-written and highly entertaining. Great dollops of black
humour and some wonderful characterisation round out this extremely enjoyable
romp. Definitely one to add to the private library." Necroscope "If you haven't
read a zombie book before, and aren't really sure if it's for you, give The
Zombie-Driven Life a try - it may just set you on the road to obsession!" The
Aussie Zombie "The Zombie Driven Life is a fast-paced, zombie story that
manages to be thoughtful, humorous, and surprising while giving zombie fans
everything they love about the genre-gore, desperate situations, and a big body
count. The perfect book to devour in a single day." Jeremy Bishop, author of
Torment "Wood paints a horrific scenario of a world in ruin and a few survivors
struggling to find safe havens and a reason to carry on. Powerful and
disturbing by turns, with plenty of black humour along the way. The ZombieDriven Life is a great read." Alan Baxter, author of RealmShift and MageSign
Strange Start Gayle Katz 2018-08-27 One young intern. An experimental medicine.
A clinic full of feral patients. The zombie apocalypse is about to begin. I
just don’t know it yet. As a college freshman, I can’t wait for my first day of
class. But when my routine health exam turns into a medical emergency, my
dreams become a nightmare. And as my past tumbles back into the present, I’m
horrified when patients devolve into animals and attack the medical staff.
Desperate to find my way back to consciousness and safety, my anxiety holds
tight and doesn’t go away. Will my life go back to normal, or are these terrors
here forever? Strange Start is the short story prequel that portends the
catastrophic zombie apocalypse to come in the Jane Zombie Chronicles. Reading
this hair-raising, first-hand account of a brave survivor reveals the soulstirring plight of those caught in the epicenter of the madness. Sink your
teeth into Strange Start now!
Can You Survive the Zombie Apocalypse? Max Brallier 2011-02-08 Inside these
pages lies unspeakable horror. Bloodsplattering, brain-impaling, fleshdevouring horror. You’ve probably read your fair share of zombie stories. But
this time it’s different. No longer can you sit idle as a bunch of fools make
all the wrong moves. All hell is about to break loose—and YOU have a say in
humanity’s survival. You have choices to make. Moral dilemmas. Strategic
decisions. Weapons. Vehicles. Will you be a hero? Or will you cover your own
ass at all costs? Can you withstand the coming hours, days, weeks, and months?
Or will you die amidst the chaos and violence of a zombie uprising? Or, worst
of all, will you become one of them?
Hungry for Your Love Lori Perkins 2013-10-31 Love and zombies never die.
Everyone knows that! Editor Lori Perkins published the very first zombie
romance anthology, Hungry for Your Love in 2008, to rave reviews. But there’s
so much more zombie love out there, that she had to bring you a second volume.
In this new collection of never-before published zombie romance stories you’ll
find: Undying Love by Scott Smith, a tale about lovers who never let go How the
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Zombie Apocalypse Turned Me into My Grandmother by Livia Ellis, an amusing
story with an interest older woman/younger man twist Dead Girls Don’t Love by
Sarah Hans, featuring zombie love in the Caribbean Debbie Doesn’t Do Dallas
Anymore by Tom Towles, featuring zombies and meth The Pied Piper of the Dead by
Gretchen Stull which speaks for itself And many more Praise for Hungry for Your
Love “Hungry for Your Love gives a delicious new spin on ‘undying love!’ Each
new story is a slice of wicked zombie fun!” --Jonathan Maberry, New York Times
best-selling author of Rot and Ruin series “A wonderfully twisted undertaking
(pun intended). Hungry for Your Love is a many-faceted feast of love, loss,
sex, heartbreak, rotting flesh and romance from beyond the grave.” -Christopher Golden, best-selling author and editor of The New Dead
Zombie Apocalypse Colin Webster 2012-10 Could you survive a real zombie
apocalypse? Open up the book and find out! Will you take the shotgun or the
machete? Do you risk life and limb to save your friends, or leave them to be
dragged down by the undead? Your decisions mean life or death to you and those
you encounter as you take a desperate ride through the collapse of civilization
and the rise of the dead! Can you survive?
The Art of Eating Through the Zombie Apocalypse Lauren Wilson 2014-10-28 Just
because the undead's taste buds are atrophying doesn't mean yours have to! You
duck into the safest-looking abandoned house you can find and hold your breath
as you listen for the approaching zombie horde you've been running from all
day. You hear a gurgling sound. Is it the undead? No—it's your stomach. When
the zombie apocalypse tears down life and society as we know it, it will mean
no more take out, no more brightly lit, immaculately organized aisles of food
just waiting to be plucked effortlessly off the shelves. No more trips down to
the local farmers' market. No more microwaved meals in front of the TV or
intimate dinner parties. No, when the undead rise, eating will be hard, and
doing it successfully will become an art. The Art of Eating through the Zombie
Apocalypse is a cookbook and culinary field guide for the busy zpoc survivor.
With more than 80 recipes (from Overnight of the Living Dead French Toast and
It's Not Easy Growing Greens Salad to Down & Out Sauerkraut, Honey & Blackberry
Mead, and Twinkie Trifle), scads of gastronomic survival tips, and dozens of
diagrams and illustrations that help you scavenge, forage, and improvise your
way to an artful post-apocalypse meal. The Art of Eating is the ideal handbook
for efficient food sourcing and inventive meal preparation in the event of an
undead uprising. Whether you decide to hole up in your own home or bug out into
the wilderness, whether you prefer to scavenge the dregs of society or try your
hand at apocalyptic agriculture, and regardless of your level of skill or
preparation, The Art of Eating will help you navigate the wasteland and make
the most of what you eat.
My Devouring Love Donna Neville-Theiler 2014-07-05 Sixteen year old Abigail
Mitchell wasn't prepared the day the zombie apocalypse began. Neither was
anyone else. But then again, who would be? While visiting her estranged father
over four hundred miles away from her home in Pineville, Kentucky, Abby learns
that the dead is resurrecting and attacking the living. Hell bent to get home
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to her mother and boyfriend Conner, Abby is forced to make the journey home
alone with her six year old sister Ava in tow. Zombies are everywhere.
Marauders are taking what they want and killing whomever gets in their way. And
Abby fears she may never make it home again. Realizing the trip home will not
be as easy as she thought, she decides to join together with another group to
increase her chances of survival and to get Ava home safely. And even then it
proves to be a challenge. Nothing else matters to Abby but getting Ava home
safely to their mother and herself back in Conner's arms, that is, until she
meets Jeremiah. Then nothing seems to go as she planned. My Devouring Love: The
First Weeks is a zombie novel with a love story mixed in. Due to graphic
language recommended for ages sixteen and up.
Zombie Apocalypse! Fightback Stephen Jones 2012-10-04 This long-awaited sequel
to the bestselling Zombie Apocalypse! is once again a 'mosaic novel' which
weaves together contributions from big-name horror writers in the form of
essays, reports, letters, official documents and transcripts to create a
coherent and compelling narrative. In volume one old-school, flesh-eating
zombies spread 'The Death' around the world. Now, the fightback begins. Praise
for Zombie Apocalypse: Clever, gruesome, poignant and pacy . . . it's hard to
avoid this book's clutches - much like the shambling corpses that fill its
pages. Financial Times. 'An innovative, collaborative venture.' The Bookseller.
'Moving, funny, terrifying and strikingly original.' SFX.
Creating a Future Kate L Mary 2022-02-19 After nursing a broken heart for two
years, Moira is more than ready to get her life back. Which is why she decides
not to cancel her sailing trip to the British Virgin Islands despite the virus
sweeping the country. After a week in luxury turns into her worst nightmare,
Moira finds herself alone and trapped not just in a different country, but also
in a lifestyle she knows very little about. Thank God she runs into Boone, a
seasoned sailor who just so happens to be drop dead gorgeous. As the two search
for survivors, they turn to each other for comfort in more ways than one, and
Moira is forced to accept the fact that she just might be suck in the BVIs for
good. But with Boone at her side, the prospect doesn't seem too horrible
despite the many horrors the virus has created. Stuck in paradise and fighting
for their lives, Boone and Moira must do whatever they can to create a real
future for themselves.
Home Shawn Chesser 2019-12-12 SURVIVING THE ZOMBIE APOCALYPSE: HOME"A gutwrenching, hard hitting series that will leave you breathless." John O'Brien Best-selling author of the New World series"Shawn Chesser is a master of the
zombie genre." Mark Tufo - Best-selling author of the Zombie Fallout
series"Through a combination of tight, well-structured plots and fully realized
characters, Chesser has emerged as one of the top indie writers in the
business." Joe McKinney - Two-time Bram Stoker Award winner and best-selling
author of the Dead World seriesSURVIVING THE ZOMBIE APOCALYPSE: HOMEEdited by
Monique Happy Editorial Services130,000 wordsOutbreak - Week 1Presidents, pime
ministers, entire governments disappeared instantly, like a fragile house of
cards in a hurricane. Some hid deep underground or holed up in fortified
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strongholds, but most were swallowed up by the dead, never to be heard from
again.Having lost both parents just weeks apart-one to Omega, the other to a
brutal beating inflicted by Chinese PLA soldiers-twelve-year-old Raven Grayson
finds herself in the nation's new capital, battling loneliness and crushing
depression, all while trying to find her place among her fellow transplanted
Eden survivors.Stumbling across a seemingly senseless act of destruction
wrought on something near and dear to her, Raven follows the trail of clues
left behind. A trail whose terminus offers up a revelation that suggests the
life of a Very Important Person may hang in the balance.With a litany of new
laws to navigate, and an indifferent Chief of Police standing in her way, if
Raven is to bring the perpetrators to justice she must dig deep and apply every
skill she has learned in the crucible that is the Zombie Apocalypse.What should
she do with the evidence she uncovers?Will she adapt and improvise when one
pulled string starts everything to unravel, heaping upon her more trouble than
she can handle alone?Or will the training she has received since the dead began
to walk be insufficient for her to overcome all that the infamous Mr. Murphy
has in store for her?Come along and find out how our transplanted survivors
fare in their new HOME away from home!
Married with Zombies Jesse Petersen 2011-02-03 Meet Sarah and David. Sarah and
David are like any other couple. They met, they fell in love, but now they're
on the verge of divorce. On a routine trip to the marriage counsellor, they
notice a few odd things -- the lack of cars on the road, the missing security
guard, and the fact that their counsellor, Dr Kelly, is ripping out her
previous client's throat. Meet the zombies.Now, Sarah and David are fighting
for survival in the middle of the zombie apocalypse. But just because there are
zombies, it doesn't mean your other problems go away. And if the zombies don't
eat their brains, they might just kill each other.
Return of the Dead Mika Busch 2016-09-04 "Well written book! Never a dull
moment. Even in sentimental moments it keeps you attached more and more with
the character and walk (read) with her hoping for the best. I'm excited about
this series and recommend this to everyone who like zombie apocalyptic stories.
Goes toe to toe with The Walking Dead. Meant for younger readers but not
limited to them!" -Jay "I fell in love with the protagonist in the first book
and as I see her relate to more and more people, she just grows more endearing.
I highly recommend this book." -Katie "It's like Walking Dead for kids. There
are zombies everywhere... " -CJ "Saffron, brings a unique perspective to the
zombie apocalypse genre, and due to her age and intelligence and choices, she's
also a solid hero for middle-school aged kids." -Scott "It's thrilling. I can't
read zombies before bedtime without nightmares, but Saffron is on the train
tracks right now and I'm scared for her!" -Amy
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